
 

COVID-19 Safety In Our Office 

Virginia Health Center is taking every precaution to keep our patients safe. We are 

following CDC and VDH recommendations. 

Scheduling 

We will ask you a series of questions about your symptoms and possible exposure to 

Covid-19 to determine the best plan of care. In addition to seeing you in the office, a 

Telehealth/video-consult may also be an option. 

Lobby 

Our common areas, including door handles, chairs, and tables are cleaned and 

disinfected frequently throughout the day. All reading material has been removed. We 

are practicing social distancing and patients may wait outside or inside their vehicle after 

they check in. 

Face coverings 

Patients are informed when they schedule appointment that a face covering or mask 

must be worn to their appointment. Visitors must wear a face covering or mask to enter 

the facility. All staff members are required to wear a mask. 

Checking in and out 

When information in writing is required, pens, clipboards, credit card machines are 

disinfected between uses. 

Hand Hygiene 

Sanitizer is located throughout the facility and in each exam room. Patients are 

encouraged to use the sanitizer upon entering and upon exiting our office. 

For more information on the Corona Virus Covid-19 please visit: 

https://www.scdhec.gov/infectious-diseases/viruses/coronavirus-disease-2019-covid-19 
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